West Liberty Business Association – Meeting Minutes
May 12, 2016, 7:30 a.m. @ Coffee Matters

Present: Officers: President Ryan Berry (Berry Digital Solutions), Vice President Chris Anders (Berry Digital Solutions), Treasurer Mark Boyer (Shine FM), Secretary Katie Neer (Solomon’s Garage), Members: Malia Hughes (Realtor/MarketPlace), Margaret Hager (A Needle Pulling Thread), Sherry Forsythe (Highland Country Store), Tami Wenger (Gloryland Ministries, Project Teddy Bear), Cyndi McClure (Street Market), Michelle Neer (MCC Thrift), Julie Bodenmiller (Civista Bank)

Minutes: The April minutes that Katie emailed out were approved. 

Financial Report: Julie provided the current Financial Report dated May 10, 2016. The current bank balance is $4692.95. Katie said we need to make sure we get Green Hills paid for the annual dinner meeting meal.

Annual Dinner Meeting Recap/Silent Auction Recap/Memberships/Upgrades: Ryan reported we had fewer bidders the night of the silent auction of the website ads and the amount of $25 upgrades were double that of last year, so proceeds from website ad sales came in $40 above that of last year even though auction bids were lower. These proceeds will be used for the website maintenance and future events and décor for the town. Everyone agreed that Foundation Hall, Green Hills was a great location for the dinner this year. 

The officers for the next 3 years will be:
President – Ryan Berry (Berry Digital Solutions)
Vice President – Chris Anders (Berry Digital Solutions)
Secretary – Katie Neer (Solomon’s Garage)
Treasurer – Mark Boyer (Shine FM)

Fire Sales: Ryan has Boldman Printing, Urbana, working on the maps showing restroom locations. The Bicentennial committee will have 50/50 sales, cloth bags and t-shirts available. Ryan is also having Boldman work on the Summer Save the Dates and a new brochure.

Street Markets:  Cyndi and Jayne are working with vendors and merchants. They are planning a block party for June 11th. 

Fireworks: The WLBA will wait and see where the fireworks thermometer is in the next couple weeks then make a donation.

Streetscape Flower Pots: Julie reported that Alicia Brehm will do the flowerpots so they are worthy of the downtown and donate anything over budget. We will put a reusable plaque in place stating that Hillside has done the work. 

Walkathon: Tami Wenger announced she will have a walkathon Aug 13th for Project Teddy Bear. Funds will go towards a separate building for Project Teddy Bear donations. Any businesses interested in running the water or registration table should contact Tami. 

Business Spotlight / Annual Dinner Awards: Ryan said he would like to make an effort this year to implement these two things. Next year for Annual Dinner we should also consider working with a school supt. Or other person as a guest speaker and maybe have the choir perform? 

Midyear Gathering: Ryan said he would like to have a more casual luncheon for members to attend in the fall. 

Tour of Homes: Katie, Margaret, Cindee and Cindy W will once again work on the Tour of Homes. It will be held Oct 15th, same day as the Adriel Quilt Auction. 

Window Stickers: Ryan would like to have West Liberty Business Association window stickers printed up for store owners to proudly display in their windows. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next monthly meeting will be Thursday, June 9 at 7:30a.m. at LGP.

